
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Friend, 
 

You are so VALUABLE to Heights Church and to God’s heart for this city.  YOU ARE ONE of the people 
who make it possible for others to experience God through Heights Church.  Literally, we do not exist if 
not for you.   
 

This last year we have seen an additional, incredible flood of 200+ people attending our weekend 
gatherings as they are coming hungry to Christ and His church.  In our day and age, in our city and state, 
this is nothing short of miraculous.  Truly, we are experiencing something incredible as we recognize we 
have doubled in size in the last four years. 
 

Without question your generosity is making it possible for the message of hope to resound through 
Heights Church.  With all this exciting news, we of course recognize another reality: our growth has 
outpaced our giving, which is why your commitment to generosity is so meaningful.  Many of us have 
kept the commitments to our UNITED initiative made in the spring of 2024, and those have truly 
sustained us. But we have experienced a shortfall of about $75,000 over the summer that we need to 
make up by the end of the year.  Along with covering that deficit, we hope to raise an additional $50,000 
to put towards much needed end-of-year projects: 
 

• Deferred maintenance issues such as multiple air conditioner units that continue to fail and are 
limping along.  We hope to avoid the “Summer of Heat Stroke” in summer of 2025 when the heat 
returns.  We are making light of it, but in all seriousness, when they fail we do not have the 
resources to repair or replace them.   

 

Will you help Heights Church end the year strong?    
 

Here is how we can do it: 
1. Those currently giving consistently—remain faithful.  You have carried us.   
2. Those not giving regularly—make a monthly commitment and offer it consistently. 
3. Those who do not give—pray about how much you will give and be consistent.  
4. As the year closes, please take into consideration that a one-time, year-end tax deductible donation 

will help considerably. 
 

We know there are many worthy causes, and many more of them can be taken on by Heights Church as 
together we give to the local church.  The only people who give to the mission of God are the people of 
God.  With our finances, let us together make known what is most important to us.  
 
Thank you for your prayerful consideration, 

 
 

Craig Sweeney, Lead Pastor 
 

GIVING OPTIONS: Text the word GIVE to 916-634-1183 and follow the  
instructions. You may also give through our church website and app or by mail. 


